
Sandra Soto 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 02, 2017 11:11 AM 
'Vanessa Castillo' 

Cc: Nonnye Grant; Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Fax from Florida Public Commission Case Management System 

Good morning Ms. Castillo, 

We are in receipt of your attached change of information. We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company in formation in our Master Commission Directory. If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 

You may link to http://www. floridapsc.com/CierkOffice/DocketFiling?docket=170068 to obtain a PDF copy of t he 
document which was faxed to you. Please select document number 04999-17 .pdf. 

Thank you for your information. 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Flo rida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6010 

From: Vanessa Castillo [mailto:vcastillo@mywinterhaven.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 9:39 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Fax from Florida Public Commission Case Managment System 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I received the attached fax numerous times, but pages were missing with each attempt and I would like to 
have all pages so I may forward to the appropriate staff. Could you please resend it to my email and also 
add my email to your distribution list for all future correspondence? I am unsure I will uautomatically be 
served a copy of the document via U.S. mail", which is why I am emailing this entity. I've also gone on the 
Commission's website and could not find "Utility Regulation" stated on the fax. 

Thank you, 

Vanessa Castillo, MMC, City Clerk 

City of Winter Haven 

4'>1 yd St NW I Wint ... l Haven, FL 33881 3402 

P.O. Box 2.'77 I Winter Haven, FL 33883-2277 

PHONE. 863 291.56.1 7 I FAX 863 ... 98.S:'93 
www.mywinterhaven.com 
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(~ No trees were harmed in the sending of this message, however, a large number of electrons were inconvenienced. REDUCE, 

REUSE, and RECYCLE! 

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in a public records request, do not sent 
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 
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Sandra Soto 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Castil lo, 

Sandra Soto 
Friday, June 02, 2017 2:03 PM 
'Vanessa Castillo' 
Records Clerk 
Follow up email regarding agenda notice 

I have included the link to the Agenda Notice which I left off my previous email-

http://www .flo rid a psc.com//Files/PDF /Age ndas/archive/17060Scc/170605. pdf 

I apo logize for any inconvenience. 

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6010 




